
Congress of the United States 
House of Representatives 

Washington DC 

August 19, 2009 

Mr. Timothy Quinn 
Acting Director 
Office of Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS) 
1100 Vermont Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20530 

Dear Mr. Quinn: 

For a congressionally designated spending item in the FY2009 Commerce, Justice, and 
Science Appropriations Act, I would like to change the recipient of the City of Granbury 
Records Management System to the Granbury Police Department from the Hood County 
Sheriffs Department. The use and project remains completely the same. 

The Chiefs information is as follows: 

Mitch Galvan 
Chief of Police 
Granbury Police Department 
116 W. Bridge St. 
Granbury, TX. 76048 
(817) 573-2648 - Office 
(817) 579-0043-Fax 
galvani@granbury.org 

Sincerely, 

Chet Edwards 

http://galvani2.granbury.org

